
Regular Board Meeting June 16, 2025

AGENDA SECTION: Consent Agenda
SUBJECT: Renewal of Contract with iReady and NWEA MAP (measures of 

academic progress)
BOARD POLICY: CH (Legal)

STRATEGIC GOAL(S): Goal #1- Focus on Student Success
FISCAL NOTE: Local and Federal Funds

PREPARED/PRESENTED BY: Dr. Sam Nix, Chief Academic Officer

Background Information 
NWEA MAP is a computer-adaptive, nationally normed assessment that measures student 
achievement and growth in reading, math, language usage, and science. i-Ready is a criterion-
referenced assessment that measures how well students perform against grade-level standards in 
reading and math. The district uses both NWEA MAP and i-Ready to track student growth throughout 
the year. This data supports classroom instruction and is a key part of the Teacher Incentive 
Allotment (TIA), providing objective measures of student growth to evaluate teacher effectiveness.

Recommendation
The District recommends the renewal of the proposed agreement to NWEA MAP in the total amount 
of $73,425 (locally funded),  iReady diagnostic assessment for $69,312 (locally funded), personalized 
instruction for $164,977 (federally funded), Teacher Toolbox for $71,978 (federally funded) and 
professional learning for $82,800 (federally funded).  It is also recommended that the Board 
authorize the Superintendent to finalize the contract renewal with NWEA MAP and iReady to execute 
the contract on behalf of the district.

Communication Deployment
Board Meeting Minutes

Suggested Motion 
The Board moves to approve the proposed contract renewal with NWEA MAP in the total amount of 
$73,425 (locally funded) and iReady diagnostic assessment for $69,312 (locally funded), personalized 
instruction for $164,977 (federally funded), Teacher Toolbox for $71,978 (federally funded) and 
professional learning for $82,800 (federally funded). The Board further moves to authorize the 
Superintendent to finalize the contract renewal with NWEA MAP and iReady and to execute the 
contract renewal on behalf of the district.
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Respectfully submitted,

Dr. T. Lamar Goree
Superintendent


